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The 1st Annual
Giving Tree for the Teachers
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Dear Parents,

This year, the PTO has placed a “Giving Tree” inside the
front entrance to the school. The Giving Tree will be
decorated with ornaments from your children’s teachers,
labeled with “wishes” for their classroom.

Please stop at the tree on your way to the various
activities we have planned for you this season and fill one
of their wishes. Let’s thank the teachers for
“brightening” our children’s futures!




